ol
ool NOOSA COUNCIL

Officer: Kerri Coyle
Direct Telephone: (07) 5329 6240
Our Reference: MCU12/0184

7 July 2014

W Donald Milligan Pty Ltd

C/- Max Watterson & Associates
PO Box 639

COOROQOY QLD 4563

Dear Sir

Progress of Development Application for a Poultry Farm at 136 Top Forestry Rd
Ridgewood.

There appears to be little progress with the above development application.

At our meeting in February, it was agreed that a period of 3 months was sufficient to progress
the issues that were unresolved relating to the application. This 3 month period lapsed some
time ago, with recent updates to this time frame also lapsing.

Please be advised that if no further response is received by 31 July 2014, officers will report
the application to the August round of Council meetings for a decision based on the
application material currently before Council.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me on the above number.

Yours faithfully,

Kerri Coyle
Planning & Environment, Manager
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